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15th November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents of 4R, 4C, 4A, and 4D, 
  
  
We are super excited for residentials next week. On Monday 18th November, as part of our PHSE 
lessons preparing for residential, we will be doing some teambuilding activities. Please send your 
child to school wearing their uniform as normal but with a spare pair of home clothes able to get 
wet. (Shorts, T-shirt, underwear and shoes and socks). These can be home clothes as PE kits 
will need to be worn on Tuesday to travel to residential.  
 
  
Thank you for your support with this and have a great weekend. 
  
  
Kind regards, 
The Year 4 Team 
 


